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CREDIT UNION GRANTED FIELD OF MEMBERSHIP EXPANSION 

 

Eureka, CA—California State & Federal Employees Credit Union (CSFECU) is pleased to 

announce they have been granted approval by the California Department of Business Oversight 

to open membership to those who live, work or worship in Humboldt, Del Norte or Trinity 

counties.  

 

Previously, membership was only open to current or retired federal or state employees, 

Humboldt State University students, staff and alumni, current or retired members of the United 

States Armed Forces and family members. The next step is a name change to better reflect who 

they now serve.  

 

“This truly is sensational news and we are delighted to open membership to these communities,” 

said CSFECU CEO, Ray Litchfield. “We want people in the local community to think of us for 

their financial needs.  We offer higher rates on savings and lower rates on our lending products.  

Now more people have the opportunity to join and take advantage of the many benefits we 

offer.” 

 

California State and Federal Employees Credit Union serves more than 5,300 members in 

Humboldt, Del Norte or Trinity counties. Membership is open to anyone who lives, works or 

worships in these three counties. For over 66 years, CSFECU has been offering financial 

solutions to members.  For more information, visit www.csfecu20.com 
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